
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

21 February 2019 

Approval of Aurizon Network's Amended 2017 Draft Access Undertaking 

 

Today, the QCA has approved Aurizon Network's amended 2017 draft access undertaking (DAU), in accordance with 

section 134(3) of the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997. 

On 6 December 2018, the Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) issued Aurizon Network with a secondary 

undertaking notice, requesting Aurizon Network amend its 2017 DAU in accordance with the QCA's final decision.  

Aurizon Network provided the QCA with its amended 2017 DAU on 18 February 2019. Aurizon Network's amended 

2017 DAU is compliant with the QCA's secondary undertaking notice. 

The approved access undertaking and other relevant materials are available at www.qca.org.au. 

http://www.qca.org.au/

